






Subject: FW: From MEPA Letter for Discussion - The Village at Barnstable

From: Jeffrey S. Dirk, P.E.,PTOE [mailto:jdirk@rdva.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2016 9:51 PM
To: Ed Pesce <epesce@comcast.net>
Cc: 'Daniel Lee' <dlee@greystar.com>; 'Tom Schultz' <TSchultz@architecturalteam.com>; Dugdale,
 Brian <BDugdale@goulstonstorrs.com>
Subject: RE: From MEPA Letter for Discussion - The Village at Barnstable
 
Ed:
 
The average weekday daily traffic (ADT) for a 340 unit senior (55+) apartment community is 1,034
 vehicle trips (517 vehicles entering and 517 vehicles exiting) based on ITE Land Use Code 252, Senior
 Adult Housing – Attached.
 
Jeffrey S. Dirk, P.E., PTOE, FITE
Principal
Vanasse & Associates, Inc.
35 New England Business Center Drive
Suite 140
Andover, MA  01810-1066
Office: 978-474-8800 x830 || Mobile: 508-414-7924 || Fax: 978-688-6508
Email: jdirk@rdva.com
Web: www.rdva.com
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------
THIS EMAIL MESSAGE MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL OR EXEMPT FROM
 DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE LAW.   ALL RECIPIENTS ARE NOTIFIED THAT IF THIS MESSAGE COMES TO
 YOUR ATTENTION BY MISTAKE, ANY DISSEMINATION, USE, OR COPYING OF THE INFORMATION IS PROHIBITED. 
 IF YOU RECEIVE THIS MESSAGE IN ERROR, PLEASE NOTIFY THE SENDER AT ONCE.
 
 

From: Ed Pesce [mailto:epesce@comcast.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2016 8:54 PM
To: Jeffrey S. Dirk, P.E.,PTOE
Cc: 'Daniel Lee'; 'Tom Schultz'; 'Dugdale, Brian'
Subject: RE: From MEPA Letter for Discussion - The Village at Barnstable
 
Hi Jeffrey,
 
We are moving forward with the Village at Barnstable Project, and our legal staff wants to
 get an advisory opinion from MEPA that we don’t need any further review to determine if
 we actually need a Notice of project Change or not – since it has been a 7 years since the
 original filing). 
 
We have reduced the overall project from 340 Sr. housing apartments (55+ - combination
 Independent Living & Assisted Living units) with a 60-bed Skilled Nursing Facility, to
 JUST:   340 apartments (Senior 55+).  The attached plan shows a 4-building concept for
 these 340 units.
 
The message shown in the e-mail thread below from Brian Dugdale (Goulston & Storrs)
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 below, shows the items that I need to give him to show the decrease in intensity for this
 project.  What I would like to get from you is the new estimated Average Daily Trips (ADT)
 for this new project, and your estimated time to get me that.  Any chance you could get this
 to me by Friday?
 
Thanks Jeffrey,
 
ED
 
P.S.  The proposed Zoning change in Barnstable went thru successfully (thanks again for
 your quick comments and help in May for that)
 
 
_____________________________________________
 

Edward L. Pesce, P.E., LEED®AP
Pesce Engineering & Associates, Inc.
451 Raymond Road
Plymouth, MA  02360
 

Office: 508-743-9206
Fax:    508-743-0211
Cell:   508-333-7630
epesce@comcast.net
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